Mr. Ron Belmont

Supervisor/Mayor

Town/Village of Harrison

1 Heineman Place, Harrison, NY 10528

October 22, 2014

Dear Mayor Belmont,

We are writing this letter on behalf of the Harrison Festival Japanese Committee and
the Japanese Volunteer Group, both of which consist of Japanese residents in Harrison.
This year again, it was our honor to be able to contribute to the Harrison Festival
conducted under your leadership. We have spent one whole year preparing for the
Harrison Festival on Columbus Day and have raised donations from Japanese families
and Japanese businesses. We also gathered some funds through the activities in the

booths and game stands. Below is the list of our donations to various Harrison public

organizations.
Harrison Public Library $2,000.00
Harrison Recreation Center $1,200.00
Harrison Central School District $1,500.00
Harrison Police Association $600.00
Harrison Fire Department $600.00
Harrison EMS $300.00
Conversation class for Japanese $500.00
Total Donation amount $ 6,700.00

We do not think that this would have been possible if we did not have your
understanding and the support of all people in Harrison. We would like to thank you

very much.

Best regards,

Harrison Festival Japanese Committee



